
 

 

 

 

 

 
Alcobendas, April 3, 2020 

 

 

Pursuant to article 227 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and any other 

applicable provision, Indra makes public the following: 

 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFOMATION 

 

In connection with Other Relevant Information dated March 27 (registry number 1262) Indra 

has decided to withdraw its proposal to submit a Temporary Labor Force Adjustment Plan 

(ERTE) and a pay-reduction program and it will keep open a communication channel to share 

with Spanish workers legal representatives the forecasts evolution trusting they will 

support the decisions that could be necessary to implement in the future. 

Board of Directors, CEO, COO´s and Senior Management will apply themselves pay reduction 

that had been proposed.  

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

 

 

Carlos González  

Vicesecretary of the Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 


